Ligonier Park Board Meeting — Monday, April 16, 2012
5:15pm — Sports and Recreation Center

Board Members Present: Brian Hite, Ray Collet, Gary Byers

Administration Present: Alan Duncan

Citizens: None

The meeting was called to order by board president Brian Hite at 5:15pm.

The board approved the minutes for March. Motion by Collet, second by Byers.
All ayes.

Claims register for the month of March totaling $28,388.29 was approved.
Motion by Byers second by Collet. All ayes.

Unfinished business:

Park employee Nate Baker has begun mowing on Mondays:and Fridays.

The inside of the cabin is being finished, toilets need to be installed.

Notice to be placed in newspapers the Thursday before regarding board meeting location change.

The pavilion and Farmers Market at Pettit park were discussed. Copies of a Farmers Market application
from another city were given to the board members to review and make changes to assist the park
department in establishing a new vendor contract.

New business:

Sharon Henderson will conduct a women’s boot camp in Kenney Park on a trial basis three mornings
a week. Motion by Collet, second by Byers. All ayes.

Other Business:

Programs:
Aerobics and Senior fitness classes begin on May 7th.
There are four travel baseball teams and two gitls softball teams playing in Kenney Park this year.
T-Ball and City League Baseball registration continues until April 28.
The meeting was adjourned at 5:55pm. Motion by Collet, second by Byers. All ayes.
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